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July 13 (Tue) noon:         Female sex worker and male client
July 13 (Tue) night :       People living with HIV
July 14 (Wed) night :        Men who have sex with men
July 15 (Thu) afternoon:   Adolescent and youth
July 16 (Fri) afternoon:   People who inject drug
July 16 (Fri) night:            Transgender people
July 18 (Sun) afternoon: Ethnic minorities

The tentative date and targets of 
the sever sessions of CCM:

Seven sessions of “Community Stakeholders' Consultation Meeting for the development of
Recommended HIV/AIDS Strategies for Hong Kong” (CCM) will be conducted in July this
year, jointly by the Community Forum on AIDS (CFA) and the Hong Kong Coalition of AIDS
Service Organizations (HKCASO). To avoid social gathering in the time of ongoing COVID-19
pandemic, the CCM will be conducted simultaneously in Red Ribbon Centre and HKCASO
members’ centres depending on the number of attendance. With utilization of video
conferencing technology, the participants could freely discuss and voice out opinions on
matters of concern to the community. The language used in CCM will be mainly Cantonese
except for the session of ethnic minority.

“Community Stakeholders'
Consultation Meeting for the
development of Recommended
HIV/AIDS Strategies for Hong Kong”

The “Recommended HIV/AIDS Strategies for Hong Kong”

The “Recommended HIV/AIDS Strategies for Hong Kong” (the Strategies) is developed by
the Hong Kong Advisory Council on AIDS (ACA) every five years. 
The process of its formulation adopted a wide-based approach of engaging different
parties, including Community Stakeholders’ Consultation Meeting and gathering the
input of individuals, groups and organizations as well as the general public during the
subsequent public consultation. The Strategies cover surveillance, health promotion and
HIV prevention, treatment and care, and is underpinned by policy-setting and
recommending programme funding priority.

The online enrollment will be started in June. Please stay tuned if you would like to
participate in the CCM.


